

18 December 2018

Marie Flood Sydney Knitting Nannas 110 Belmont Street Alexandria NSW 2015

Sent by email: sydknaf@gmail.com

Dear Marie

I write in inform you that I continue to share the position of the Sydney Knitting Nannas and the wider community that we must urgently transition our energy supply to renewables and stop the Narrabri gas project.

This year I worked closely with environment groups to call for a transition to 100 per cent renewable energy through a combination of rooftop solar, solar farms and wind farms, backed up by storage batteries, solar thermal and hydro power. It is a great concern of mine that New South Wales continues to fall behind other states and countries in greening our power supply despite our abundance of wind and solar resources.

I agree that the transition to renewable energy should also be met with a move away from mining fossil fuels, which are harming our natural environment and contributing to climate change. I have repeatedly asked questions in Parliament exposing the serious destruction mining is having in this state including regarding mines owned by Whitehaven and located in the New England north-west.

If I am re-elected, I intend to continue working with environment groups to push for a clean energy grid that replaces our ageing coal fired power stations and for an end to destructive coal and coal seam gas mining.

Yours sincerely

Alex Greenwich Member for Sydney

